
 

 

Friday 29th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Our KS2 children will be performing 14:00 -14:20 on Friday 6th December at the Elland Christmas 

lights switch on to show our support for ‘Elland Community Events’. The children will walk up from 

school and will back at normal time for a 3:20 dismissal.  They will be singing in the Market Square 

by Andy Lomas Opticians. Parents, grandparents etc are welcome to come and watch and sing along 

with us as we get into the festive spirit. Please remember it will also be our Christmas Fair at 3:30pm 

on Friday 6th December, Father Christmas will also be there in his grotto.  

Any issues please speak to Nic in the office.  

 

Thank you,  

Mrs Akroyd  

Head of School 


